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Rights Respecting School Newsletter - Term 1

As you may know, New Monkland Primary School and Nursery are working towards becoming a Rights Respecting School. We have already begun to promote the values and principles of the ‘United Nations Convention of the Rights of the Child’ and aim to continue to develop this throughout the school and nursery.  We are developing this approach to build upon our excellent ethos, a school where everyone is respectful of one another, understands their rights and what they need to do to make sure everyone’s rights are respected. 

Throughout last term, the whole school and nursery have been very busy working hard on lots of activities, learning all about children’s rights.

As a whole school, we have created our very own school, playground and dinner hall charters, ensuring that children’s rights are respected in all areas of the school. Children also decided that they wanted to ensure that everyone was respecting each other’s rights and came up with the idea of ‘Class of the Month.’ Tokens are given out by all staff members to children who are behaving in a rights respecting manner. The class with the most tokens at the end of the month will be ‘Class of the Month’. This has been extremely effective and children are keen and excited to gain their tokens for their class. 

Well done to Primary 3, ‘Class of the Month’ for October and Primary 7, ‘Class of the Month’ for November! Keep up the good work everyone. 

Each class and the nursery have created their own class charters based on the theme of ‘Under the Sea’ and are using this in connection with their ‘Fun Time Friday’.

At the end of the last school year, Christian Gillespie created the winning mascot in our Rights Respecting School competition. He designed Ollie the Octopus with the slogan “We are Oll in this together”. We think you will agree that this fits in excellently with our rights. Ollie has driven the basis of our ‘Under the Sea’ theme and he can be seen throughout the school on our displays. Not only this, but thanks to Primary 3 and Primary 4’s Viking Showcase and the money raised from it, we have been able to get Ollie made into an actual mascot; one for the school and one for the nursery. We can’t wait to take him on our rights journey with us! 

In class, children have been learning about children’s rights in a variety of ways including Walk to School Month, Kindness Day, Remembrance Day and Children In Need. Children have been learning all about the rights, how some children’s rights are not met and ways in which we can help. A busy and exciting term has been had by all. 

We look forward to continuing our rights journey this term and cannot wait for the children to share their Rights Respecting learning with you at home. 

Rights Respecting Schools Committee
Education, Youth & Communities, Civic Centre, Windmillhill Street, Motherwell, ML1 1AB
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